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The supposed "pegmatite" mining on Plumbago North is a wolf in sheep's clothing. 
The mining is for spodumene which is for the production of lithium.
LD 793 proposes removing protections from mining. This would only increase the 
profits in the pockets of the owners and other interested parties. 
If metallic mining, which is already regulated in Maine for good reasons, is allowed 
without protective regulations, you are saying it is okay to mine without protecting 
the citizens of this region. It is NOT okay to do that. Vote against LD793 to protect 
our citizens.


